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It has been suggested that a set of ‘ground rules’ should be agreed which underpin the conduct of our meetings.   Some may feel these are a little prescriptive but over time hopefully they will prove their worth in facilitating trust, honesty and accountability.
These ‘ground rules’ are as follows:
· Contributions to discussions are made through the chair.
· We aim to listen carefully to one another.
· While verbal discussion about agenda items with members of the congregation and other PCC members is to be encouraged, to avoid confusion and factions, it is asked that PCC members do not use email, letter or social media as a means of discussing PCC decisions following a meeting or of debating an issue prior to a meeting.  If a PCC member is unable to attend a meeting and wishes their views to be taken into consideration, an email or letter outlining these views should be sent to the chairperson who will then ensure that the views are fed into the discussion at the meeting.
· Please refer to our email protocol in relation to sending emails generally.
· Discussions at PCC are confidential, but decisions and minutes belong to the whole church and will be communicated later.
· Discussions are to be conducted with grace and love, speaking and listening to each other with respect – particularly when we disagree with one another – remembering that we are elected to represent the views of church members, not just our own agenda.
· If a decision is taken by the majority of the PCC it is the responsibility of the whole PCC then to support it.
· If there is a paper or indeed any supporting document which may be of interest or help to the whole PCC, relating to an agenda item, it should first be sent to the Team Rector and then may be distributed by the PCC Secretary.
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